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Welcome! We	are	excited	to	begin	a	new	year	in	Emerald	Class.	

Forest	Schools
Forest	School	sessions	will	continue	to	be	run	by	the	expert	team	from	Little	Explorers	Nursery.	Please	check	
your	child	has	welly	boots	that	fit	on	the	rack.	Children	need	to	come	to	school	with appropriate	clothes	
to	spend	time learning	outside. This	time	of	year	that	means layers	and	waterproofs.	We	have	found	from	
experience	that	separate	coats	and	trousers	are	easier	for	the	children	to	get	into	and	out	of	than	all-in-one	
sets.	Hats	and	waterproof	gloves	are	ideal	but	no	scarves	thank	you.	

Homework
Children	are	provided	with	a	wallet	to	keep	their	homework	and	reading	books	safe.	There	is	a	list	in	the	front	
of	the	book	showing	when	they	are	due	to	be	handed	in.	Please	don’t	let	keen	children	go	ahead	of	the	date	
due	as	we	will	only	mark	one	piece	each	week!	

Reading
We	ask	that	you	share	a	book daily	with	your	child	and	complete	their reading	diary	so	that	we	know	which	
books	have	been	read.	We	hear	the	children	read	daily	in	phonics	lessons,	as	well	as	in	more	formal	reading	
sessions,	but	 the	 children	 that	 read	with	 an	 adult	 every	day	 at	 home	 as	well	 as	 in	 school,	make	 the	best	
progress.	The	children	get	a	raffle	ticket	each	time	we	can	see	that	they	have	read	with adult	in	their	reading	
record, which	 go	 towards	winning	 the	weekly	 reading	raffle.	 The	more	 times	 they	 read,	 the	 greater	 their	
chance	at	winning! You	are	welcome	to	come	into	school	before	or	after	school	on	Wednesdays	to	choose	
books	with	your	child.	

Spelling
Your	child	will	bring	a	spelling	book	home	each	week	with	the	words	they	are	learning.	There	are	two	spaces	
to	practice	each	week	and	a	space	for	them	to	complete	their	test	in	school.	Please	ensure	that	spelling	books	
are	in	school	each	Friday.

If	you	have	any	concerns	or	need	to	discuss	anything	with us,	please	contact	the	office.

Mrs Yassin and the Emerald Class team
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Autumn	term
Monday PE	(come	to	school	in	PE	kits)	 Forest	Schools	(waterproofs,	hats	and	gloves	in	winter)
Tuesday
Wednesday PE	(come	to	school	in	PE	kits) homework	books,	reading	books	and	reading	record
Thursday
Friday spelling	
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